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The SOPPs Committee of the South Atlantic Fishery Management Council convened in the Club 
Ballroom of the Jekyll Island Club Hotel, Jekyll Island, Georgia, Thursday afternoon, March 6, 
2008, and was called to order at 2:00 o’clock p.m. by Chairman George Geiger. 
 
Mr. Geiger:  We’re going to reconvene and we’re going talk briefly about SOPPs.  It’s not an 
official committee meeting, but Bob is going to give us an update. 
 
Mr. Mahood:  At the last CCC meeting, we actually had a presentation from Bill Chappell and 
there was not much new there, but asked about when we would get them, I think he said they 
were coming out very, very shortly and that we should have a proposed rule to look at.  I talked 
to Bill I think it was last week, the week before the council meeting, and they do not have 
anything yet and so we are still waiting and there’s no actions to take or not anything to consider, 
Mr. Chairman. 
 
Mr. Geiger:  Thank you.  Any questions for Bob?  Thank you. 
 
(Whereupon, the meeting adjourned at 2:03 o’clock p.m., March 6, 2008.) 
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